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Taking money to fund housing for workforce is taking money from the employers who have to
pay for their own housing and businesses. This is totally unfair to the people of Oregon
because the increased lodging taxes would force us in the industry to raise our price and thus
restricting potential guest to pay more for their rooms and suites

I am totally again this bill 595 Do not vote for it
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